
 

 

  

MESSAGE TO UNITED NATIONS ORGANIZATIONS AND  

ADMITTED OBSERVER ORGANIZATIONS 

 
First dialogue under the United Arab Emirates work programme on just transition pathways 

 

2 - 3 June 2024 

 

I refer to the Message to Parties and observers dated 27 March 2024 regarding discussion topic for 

the First dialogue under the United Arab Emirates Just Transition Work Programme in 2024 (JTWP) and 

am pleased to invite United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies (UN organizations) 

and admitted intergovernmental organizations (IGOs) to the first dialogue under the JTWP. 

 

Under the guidance of the Chair of the Subsidiary Body for Scientific and Technological Advice 

(SBSTA), Harry Vreuls, and Chair of the Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI), Nabeel Munir, the 

first dialogue will take place in Bonn, Germany from 2 - 3 June 2024 in a hybrid format.  

 

Two half-day sessions are planned on 2 June 2024 from 13:00 to 17:00 Central European Summer 

Time (CEST) and 3 June 08:00 to 12:00 CEST. The first dialogue is being organized pursuant to decision 

3/CMA.5, by which the CMA decided that at least two dialogues shall be held each year as part of the 

work programme and requested the secretariat to organize those dialogues under the guidance of the 

Chair of SBSTA and Chair of SBI. The dialogue will be broadcast live for those interested in following 

the discussions. 

 

Pursuant to the same decision, the Chair of SBSTA and Chair of SBI have selected the topic: “Just 

Transition pathways to achieving the goals of the Paris Agreement through NDCs, NAPs and LT-

LEDs” to be discussed at the first dialogue. 

 

The provisional agenda and further logistical and technical information will be made available 

shortly here. For information and questions regarding the work programme please contact 

jtwp@unfccc.int. 
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Distribution: To United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies as well as 

intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties 

https://unfccc.int/sites/default/files/resource/Message_to_Parties_and_observers_JTWP_First_Dialogue_Topic_Announcement.pdf
https://unfccc.int/topics/just-transition/united-arab-emirates-just-transition-work-programme#tab_home
mailto:jtwp@unfccc.int
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As indicated in decision 3/CMA.5, paragraph 8, UN organizations and admitted IGOs are kindly 

reminded to submit their views on opportunities, best practices, actionable solutions, challenges and 

barriers relevant to the topic of the dialogue via the submission portal. 

 

  

 Yours sincerely, 

 

 Signed by 

 

 Daniele Violetti 

 Senior Director 

 Programmes Coordination 

 

 

https://www4.unfccc.int/sites/submissionsstaging/Pages/Home.aspx

